
  

 

Borough of Telford & Wrekin 
The Council has made the Borough of Telford and Wrekin Holly Road, New Road, Harp Lane, Old Vicarage 
Road and Pool Hill Road, Little Dawley (Temporary Prohibition of Traffic) Order 2018 under the Road Traffic 
Regulation Act 1984, in order to undertake Highways improvement works. The order becomes operational 
from the 12/03/18 between 8.00am and 17.00pm. The following Rds are affected: Holly Road, New Road, 
Harp Lane, Old Vicarage Road and Pool Hill Road, Little Dawley.  The diversion route for vehicular traffic 
travelling in all directions will be signed on site. The maximum duration is 18 months, but the works are 
expected to be completed by the 26/03/18. Jonathan Eatough, Assistant Director: Governance, Procurement & 
Commissioning Temporary Road Closure Notice     TC1-0064     12 March 2018. (01626) 


